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Makua Beach, Hawaii Authorities temporarily closed a portion of the Kaena Point State Park due
to the discovery of a munition item located approximately 60 feet off-shore. The munition was
initially found by two divers in five feet of water just off of Makua Beach.

Park officials called the Honolulu Police Department Bomb Squad to report the find. Police
coordinated with Navy EOD who responded and destroyed the item in place without incident. The
munition is shown below (exact type not reported).




